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Events coming 

up! 

November 
Wed 11th Flu Vaccination 
w/b Mon 16-20th Nov 
Friendship Week (Anti-
Bullying Wk.) 
Wed 18 Friends Meeting 
8PM 
Thurs 26 Collective Worship 
led by pupils 
Mon 30 Pupil Progress 
Meetings 
December 
w/b Mon 7-Fri 11 RE week 
Last day of term Friday 
18/12/20 
School re-opens 7th Jan 2021 

Stars of the Week:      C1 YR Farah, Y1 Archie  C2 Y1 Jim, Y2 Bea  

C3 Y3 Ben, Y4 Blossom  C4 Y5 Toby, Y6 Stanley  

We are very proud to announce this year’s House captains and Sports captains 
are as follows: 

House Captains/VC 

Mae.C Lewis  Sophie Daniel Milo Stanley Suzanna Sophia  

Sports Captains/VC 

Tia Rylan Freya Hannah Florence Maisie Mae.H Katie Oscar Sophia 

Home School Agreement 

Many parents have read, 

signed and returned the 

school’s Covid-19 Home School 

Agreement –thank you.  

If you have yet to do this, 

please return this as soon as 

you can. This year’s Agreement 

includes home learning  

expectations and covid-19 

guidance in school.  

It is important that it is  

returned to allow your child to 

participate safely in any home 

learning arrangements that are 

put in place.   

ARRANGEMENTS FOR PARENTS AND FAMILIES—COVID-19  

I want to say thank you to all our school parents and families for sup-

porting the school so well over the first 6 weeks of this autumn term.  

We are all living through a very difficult time and we have found our school families  

incredibly supportive of the measures we have put in place. We have used the  

Government compliance code to complete a comprehensive risk assessment and the  

arrangements we have put in place, including the staggered drop off and pick up times, 

wearing face masks, ensuring children from different class bubbles remain apart in the 

day, encouraging good hand hygiene and the other safety measures in place in the 

school, all help to keep our children, families and staff safe.  

You may have noticed this week staff wearing masks when they are outside their class 

bubble and working in communal areas inside the main school building - this is to help 

reduce the risk of the school having to close more than one class bubble if we have a  

confirmed covid-19 case. Teachers are not wearing masks whilst teaching in their own 

class bubble or outside on the playground with their class.  

The second lockdown may affect your children in different ways and at different times - if 

you have any concerns about their mental wellbeing please contact the school so we can 

support them. The children continue to enjoy being in school and amaze us in the way 

they easily adapt to the changed rules and new measures. With best wishes, Mr Jones 

Thank you very much to everyone that contributed food to our Harvest 

collection this year. We received a very generous amount of donations.  

The Rev Lydia collected them  and delivered them to 'Filling the gap’ 

The food will be made up into parcels for distribution around Norfolk. 

    


